Association of

MacKenzie Mountains Outfitters

May 14, 2007

Mr. John T'Seleie

Executive Director I \
Sahtu Land Use Planning board Mow 3 Jo7_ .|
P.O. Box 235 « oty dllo .
Fort Good Hope, NT X0E OHo

Dear John,

Thanks for taking the time to meet with me while | was in Fort Good Hope last

week. | also received your email with the link to the SLUPB site that has Draft #1
for the Sahtu Land Use Plan.

As we discussed, our big-game ouftfitting industry is a low-impact user group who
have many of the same philosophies, visions and goals as the Draft Land Use
Plan. It is good to see that the Plan recognizes our industry and considers
commercial hunting as acceptable land users in the Conservation Zones. We are
long-term stakeholders who contribute greatly to the regional economy and we
have every intention to keep the land as pristine as possible.

We will review the Draft #1 and have comments back to you by the deadline of

May 31. We will look forward to working with you and having input into this
important document.

Sincerely,
i
Kelly Houden
President
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